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Objective

• To present the need for upgrades to the existing Bulk Water Dispensing 

system.

• To provide necessary and sufficient information to the Council enabling 

them to make an informed and sound decision regarding the inclusion of 

these upgrades in the 2025 Utility Fund Budget.



Current Scenario (1 of 2)

• Situation of Hardware Components: 



Current Scenario (2 of 2)

Note: Sales for 2024 as of July 31st is $92,483
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Risks of not Upgrading

• Hardware failure could lead to service disruption 

• The current system lacks modern payment options, which leads to 

inconvenience for the users and potential revenue loss.

• Competitors offering modern, user-friendly systems may attract existing and 

potential customers, leading to a possible loss in market share.

• Lack of notifications and alerts in the existing system due to technical issues 

results in delayed maintenance and causes inconvenience to the customers. 



Proposed FLOWPOINT Environmental System 

• Wall mount hard metal cabinet style interface

• Minimize water spillage and wastage

• Smoother transition for the customers and 

administration staff 

• Positive References



Conclusion

The proposed upgrade of the Bulk water fill station shall accomplish the following:

1. Convenience 

2. Enhanced Efficiency

3. Increase in customer base and sales

4. Increased Reliability

5. Future Proofing



Thanks for your time.

Questions ?


